
 

 

30th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Update on Year 6 Residential 

We are writing to let you know that, unfortunately, the Year 6 Robinwood residential has had to 

be cancelled. We have spoken to the centre and they have said that, although they won't have 

official confirmation on the relevant guidance until after Easter as to whether or not visits can 

go ahead on the dates we have booked, they have made the decision to cancel all bookings 

around this date and issue a refund on the deposit. 

We will therefore be refunding all deposits later this week via ParentPay. 

Unfortunately there is no availability at Robinwood at all later in the year for us to postpone our 

booking to a later date. 

We are looking into an alternative trip that we can offer to Year 6 instead, however this will not 

be a residential- given the uncertain nature of this type of trip we do not want to risk booking 

another one only to have it cancelled again with no time to arrange an alternative enrichment 

experience. We should also add that, given the uncertainty of the easing of restrictions, 

anything we do book does still remain at risk of being cancelled depending on government 

guidelines. 

We understand how disappointing this news will be for the children, however please be 

reassured we will do everything we can to make their last few months at Oswald Road as 

special as possible. 

Kind regards, 

Kat Rowe, Wendy Gibson & Farah Saleem 

Year 6 Teachers 


